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June 5, 2024

City of Las Vegas Building Department

495 S. Main Street

Las Vegas, NV 89101

Re:  SDRC Review — Village 28 Development Plan

To Whom it May Concern:

The Summerlin Design Review Committee (SDRC) has reviewed and approved the submitted application
for the V28 Development Plan. The outlined vision, including the proposed land uses, neighborhood

facilities and amenities, for this village is consistent with the intent of the Summerlin West Master Plan.

Please contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Vincent Esposito, AIA
Director, Current Planning
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